

Alabama State University

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

P.O. BOX 271, MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36101 • (334) 229-4200

June 28, 2023

Keith W. Sessions, Ed. D., Alabama Transfers Executive Director 1101 South Brundidge Street – Suite 107 ELC Building Troy, Alabama 36081

RE: Alabama State University Representation

Dear Dr. Sessions:

This communication is an official request that Dr. Kathleen Amende, Dean of the College of Liberal Arts and Social Sciences serve as the primary, voting member for Alabama State University. Additionally, Dr. Caterina Bristol, Assistant Provost and Dean of the Harold Lyod Murphy Graduate School, will serve as the alternate voting member for Alabama State University.

Professionally,

Quinton T. Ross, Jr., President

President.ross@alasu.edu

Cc: Dr. Carl S. Pettis, Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs